CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 14, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04882-16
Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 9:23 AM

To: ‘Wren Johnson'

Subject: RE: I OPPOSE FPL'S PROPOSED RATE HIKE!

Good morning Ms. Johnson,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Ashley Quick

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6393

From: Wren Johnson [mailto:wrenegade57@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 6:49 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: | OPPOSE FPL'S PROPOSED RATE HIKE!

I am a 59-year-old disabled woman who can BARELY meet my bills NOW!

FPL shareholders do NOT require any more of my money...or of any other tax-paying, bonafide citizen and
resident of Florida!

Please deny them this greedy, inhumane rate hike.
Ms. Wren Johnson

5 Karanda Place

Palm Coast, FL. 32164

Wrenegade57@gmail.com

(386) 864-1562
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